
From: Peter Graham @ Freightliner 
To: Track Access Managers 
Sent: 28 November 2014 2:29 PM 
 
Subject: Connection contracts: amending general approval to include novations 
 
In response to the consultation on the proposal to extend the general approval to include the 
novation of connection contracts, Freightliner Group would like to like record its support for this 
amendment.  We regard this is as a sensible deregulatory move and a positive step which eases the 
regulatory burden.    
 
If you would like any further information from us please let me know. 
 
Regards, 
Peter 

Peter Graham 
Rail Strategy Manager 
Freightliner Group Limited 
 

The 21st Century Logistics Company specialising in Rail 


